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To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: Camping on City Streets
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 7:27:00 PM

Dear Sirs,
Please aggressively enforce a ban on camping on city streets.and sidewalks.
Many of my friends are no longer willing to visit downtown Portland out of fear for their
safety.
Conditions in downtown Portland are a disgrace.
It is sad for me to see the deterioration of a city which has been my home for over 40 years.

Respectfully,

Martin L Schwartz 
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